STUDENT BULLETIN

November 12, 1985

CHAPEL SCHEDULE

Wednesday Nov. 13-Pastoral Ministries Lecture Series
Dr. Warren Bullock

"Meeting the Needs of the People"

Thursday Nov. 14-"Encouraging the Gifts of Healing"

Friday Nov. 15-"Providing the Opportunity for

Healing"

Monday Nov. 18-Rich Wilkerson

Tuesday Nov. 19-ASB Chapel - Tom Heins

Do you wish you had a chance to hear those great chapel sermons over again? Cassette tape recordings of recent chapel services may be checked out or personal copies of them may be ordered through the Library. The Library also has used 90 minute cassette tapes for sale for \$.75 each while the supply lasts.

MSA LADIES FELLOWSHIP: This Thursday, Nov. 14, 7:30 pm, at Patty Ungles home (triplex on campus). Prayer & Fellowship night. COME!!!

Those Elementary Ed. majors who have indicated an interest in taking the Oral and Written Language Compentency Tests and /or the Math Computation Test should plan to be present at:

MATH COMPUTATION TEST: Rm. W-2; 2nd, 3rd, or 4th period on

Thursday, Nov.14th.

WRITTEN COMPETENCY TEST: Rm H-105; 10:00 am on Saturday, Nov.16th (Bring scratch paper and ballpoint pen).

ORAL COMPETENCY TEST: Rm. H-105; 1:00 pm on Saturday, Nov.16th.

ATTENTION GOSPEL TEAMERS: Those who wish to preach this year please re-submit a preaching application, as the originals inadvertently got lost. Please check with Darryl Johnson at the Receptionist's desk.

HANDS Meeting in L-103 on Monday evening November 18 at 9:30 pm. This will be a time of prayer and fellowship and also time will be made for raising questions that you need answered regarding your work at NC.

EAGLES MEN'S BASKETBALL: The opening games of this year's season: Friday, November 15, at 8:00 pm (in NC Pavilion). Saturday, November 16, at 8:00 pm (in NC Pavilion). Come and support YOUR Basketball Team

BOOKSTORE NEWS: Kangaroo Tote Bags have arrived, be the 1st to have one

SUMMER MINISTRY APPLICATIONS: Those wishing to be considered for Summer Ministry, pick-up your application at the Receptionist's desk. Applications must be returned to the P.R. Office by Monday, Nov.18.



FOR MEN ONLY!! All men students & faculty! DON'T MISS THIS ONE! Be there tonight in the L-Building at 7pm for the 2nd Annual AMS "Seahawk's Night". Prizes - (including a pair of Game Tickets!) FUN! Friends & Fellowship - For Men Only!!

PASTORAL MINISTRIES LECTURE SERIES: November 13,14 and 15, 1985
Dr. Warren Bullock, an alumnus of NC and newly elected pastor of
Calvary Temple in Seattle, will be the guest speaker of the 2nd Annual
Pastoral Ministries Lecture Series conducted at NC. Lecture series
are open to all students (Free). During chapel the theme will be
"Pentecostal Worship" (look at chapel schedule for daily topics).

WORKSHOP: Thursday November 14, 2:00 -5:00 pm in F-7

- 1. How to feed the Flock: Pastoral Preaching
- 2. How to Serve your Staff: Pastoral Administration
- 3. How to Cope with Criticism: Pastoral Responses
- 4. How to Maintain Right Motives: Pastoral Attitudes
- 5. How to Discipline the Disobedient: Pastoral Correction

INTERVIEWS: Pastor Bullock will be available for student interviews in Conference Rm #2 on Friday, Nov. 15, from 10:30 am to 12:00 noon. Sign up at the Receptionist's desk.

SCHOOL BILLS: There will be a 4% carrying charge added to all unpaid balances on November 25th. Please pay your accounts in full before November 25th in order to avoid this charge.

IMPORTANT NOTICE: Effective November 1, 1985, the Registrar's Office is suspending the method of giving CLEP tests as in the past. In the future, all students wishing to take any CLEP test will do so on one day per month, rather than on an individually scheduled day.

From now on, CLEP tests will be given on the afternoon of the second Thursday of each month from 1:00 to 3:0 pm. Students wishing to take the tests will be required to come in to the Registrar's Office prior to the test to indicate their interest in the test, and give the receipt showing payment for the test so the office will know which tests to plan for and how many students.

This change of policy also will affect those students signed up for tests on an individual basis throughout November, and those students are asked to come back into the Registrar's Office. As a courtesy for those specifically signed up for tests in November, there will be a second testing date offered. If there are any questions, please be sure to contact the Registrar Office.

An aerobics class (non-credit) will be offered Winter Quarter for women students. \$12.00 for the 16 sessions. Instructor, Shirley Stoddard, Director of King of Hearts Aerobics. An introductory session held Mon. Nov. 18, at 7:00 pm in the gym.

Sign up for Operation Turkey (ASAP). Takes place during Thanksgiving long weekend. We are helping build home missions church.

ATTENTION RADIO BUFFS: KCNC Organizational meeting will be held Thursday Nov. 14 at 3 pm, A7 for all students interested in reviving our College radio station. Contact Prof. Gary Gillespie for info.

NIV Hardback Bible lost in school van. Please Contact Leslie G-308.

Married Students that would like to have some single students for Thanksgiving Dinner, please put message in Prof. Randolph's box. Make sure to include your name, phone, mailbox and how many (guys or girls)

HEALTH CENTER: Flu Vaccine available for \$1.00 through November.